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Grant 	and 	Energy 	Rebate 	Programs 	
For 	Upgraded 	L ight ing 	

	
			The	2019	DEP	Grant	can	cover	up	to	50%	of	the	cost	of	fixtures	up	to	a	maximum	
of	$6,000.00.	Plus,	you	are	still	entitled	to	your	local	Power	Company	Energy	Rebate.	
	
The	combined	DEP	Grant	and	Energy	Rebates	can	reduce	the	cost	of	a	lighting	
upgrade	by	as	much	as	60%.	
	
Why	upgrade	your	lighting?	Simple	-	it	saves	you	money	often	times	as	much	as	
50%	or	more	on	your	electric	bill!	Upgrading	your	lighting	lowers	ongoing	
electric	bills,	reduces	maintenance	costs	and	improves	operations.	
	
The	DEP	Grant	has	several	basic	requirements:	A.	The	entity	must	be	a	for-profit,	
non-franchised	business	with	less	then	100	employees,	B.	Show	$500.00	or	more	in	
yearly	energy	savings	and	a	25%	reduction	in	energy	consumption.	The	DEP	Grant	
is	a	First	Come	–	First	Serve	program,	until	the	money	is	gone.	
	
While	Grant	and	Rebate	paperwork	is	required,	Steel	City	works	with	the	Grant	
Administrator,	and	the	Power	Companies	to	prepare	the	information	needed	for	
your	applications.	
	
All	that	is	needed:	Current	copy	of	your	electric	bill	and	an	inventory	of	all	your	
existing	lighting	which	Steel	City	completes	for	you.	Next	we	design	a	solution	that	
meets	your	needs	and	the	requirements	for	Grant	and	Energy	Rebate.	
	
At	this	point	you	will	know	what	your	Grant	and	Energy	Rebate	will	be,	your	final	
out	of	pocket	costs,	Return	On	Investment	and	projected	ongoing	energy	savings.	
	
I	look	forward	to	working	with	you	to,	if	you	have	any	questions	please	don’t	
hesitate	to	contact	me	by	phone	412-606-6053	or	mailto:gbritcher@me.com.	
	
Example:	Upgrading	MH	Parking	Lot	Lights	with	LEDs	
16	-	240w	LED	Shoe	Box	Lights	Replacing	16	-	400w	MH	

Fixture	Cost	($300.86	x	16)	 $4,813.76	
Less	Grant	(50%)	 ($2,406.88)	

Less	Energy	Rebate	($125.00	x16)	 ($2,000.00)	
Final	Fixture	Cost	 $406.88 


